DAVIDSON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS
November 16, 2023

The Davidson County Board of Elections met on Thursday, November 16, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Board
of Elections office located at 945 N. Main Street, Suite A, Lexington, North Carolina 27292,

Mr. Cunningham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following members present: Belinda
Clark, Kathy Hunt, Chad Freeman, and Richard Johnson. Director Andrew Richards and Deputy Director
Adam Moore were present. There was one visitor present.

Ms. Clark read the minutes from the November 7, 2023 board meeting. Mr. Freeman made a motion to
accept the minutes and seconded by Mr. Johnson. It was unanimously approved.

Director Andrew Richards presented the board with 4 Civilian Absentee Ballots recommended “or
approval for the November 7, 2023 Municipal Elections. After review, Mr. Freeman made a motion to
approve the 4 Civilian Absentee Ballots and was seconded by Ms. Clark. It was unanimously approved.

Director Andrew Richards presented the board with 1 Civilian Absentee Ballot not recommended for
approval due to its arrival after Election Day with no postmark. After review, Ms. Clark made a motion to
reject the 1 Civilian Absentee Ballot and was seconded by Mr. Freeman. It was unanimously aparoved.

Deputy Director Adam Moore presented the hoard with the zero tape for the Supplemental Absentee
Ballot Tabulation. Each board member signed the tape. Deputy Director Moore ran the tabulat on for
the Supplemental Absentee Ballots. Ms. Hunt made a motion to accept the tabulation and was
seconded by Mr. Johnson. It was unanimously approved and each board member signed the tabulation
tape.

Director Andrew Richards presented the board with 13 Provisional Ballots recommended for approval.
After review, Mr, Freeman made a motion to accept the 13 Provisional Ballots and was seconded by Ms.
Hunt. it was unanimously approved.

Deputy Director Adam Moore presented the board with 23 Provisional Ballots recommended for
disapproval. After review, Mr. Freeman made a motion to reject the 23 Provisional Ballots and was
seconded by Ms. Clark. it was unanimously approved.

Deputy Director Adam Moore presented the board with the zero tape for the Provisional Tabulation.
Each board member signed the tape. Deputy Director Moore ran the tabulation for the Provisional
Ballots. Mr. Freeman made a motion to accept the tabulation of the Provisional Ballots and was
seconded by Mr. Johnson. It was unanimously approved and each board members signed the tabulation
tape.

Director Andrew Richards presented the board with the Supplemental Absentee Abstract. Each board
members signed the abstract and it was properly notarized.

Director Andrew Richards asked the board to determine a meeting time and date to take action on an
Early Voting Schedule for the March 5, 2024 Primary Election. The board determined they wou d meet
on November 27, 2023 at 6:00pm. Director Richards stated he would make proper notice of the
meeting.



Mr. Freeman made a motion to adjourn at 7:16 p.m. and was seconded by Ms. Clark. it was unanimously
approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dol .. Qo . Belinda Clark, Secretary
DAVIDSON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS



